
AICTE Training and Learning (ATAL) Faculty Development Programmes 

2025-26 - Application Deadline: 31st March 2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are pleased to inform you that the AICTE Training and Learning (ATAL) Academy has 

released the Scheme Document for Offline Faculty Development Programmes (FDPs) for the 

academic year 2025-26. The application portal is open and is accepting submissions until 31st 

March 2025. 

About ATAL Academy: Established in 2018, ATAL Academy aims to support technical 

institutions in fostering research, innovation, and entrepreneurship through specialized training 

in various emerging areas. Since its inception, ATAL Academy has successfully conducted 

over 3,000 FDPs and certified approximately 400,000 faculty members across the country in 

areas including Engineering and Technology, Management, Architecture, Design, Arts and 

Crafts, and more. 

FDP Categories for 2025-26: This year, we aim to conduct 500 FDPs in two distinct 

categories: 

BASIC FDPs (6 days) - Grant-in-Aid: Rs. 3,50,000 

ADVANCED FDPs (12 days) - Grant-in-Aid: Rs. 6,00,000 

These programmes will be conducted in purely offline mode and will significantly help 

participants upgrade their knowledge and skill sets while supporting their career advancement. 

Important Guidelines: 

• Coordinators who were awarded FDPs in 2024-25 will not be considered for 2025-26  

• Institutes that were awarded FDPs consecutively in 2023-24 & 2024-25 will not be 

considered for 2025-26  

• Eligible institution can submit up to 5 proposals under BASIC category and 1 

proposal under ADVANCED category  

How to Apply: 

1. Review the ATAL Scheme Brochure and ATAL Event Calendar 2025-26 (attached)  

2. Visit the ATAL Academy portal: https://atalacademy.aicte-india.org/  

3. Submit your application before the deadline: 31st March 2025  

We encourage you to disseminate this information among your faculty members and motivate 

them to register as coordinators for conducting these valuable FDPs. 

For any queries or assistance, please feel free to contact the ATAL Academy support team. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm Regards, 

Dr. Sunil Luthra 

Director,Training & Learning Bureau, 

AICTE, New Delhi 

https://jan-sampark.nic.in/jansampark/click.jsp?tab=pmo&urlid=955b62e3e96d09f0041461dcf993a6f6879830bb&lat=2025&mid=a736964f184c190dc9664e9898495cd5d115440f

